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 Thursday 21st September 2023 

 

Mrs Brown’s Library Visit  - 4.10.23 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To support our English learning, we have organised a trip for Mrs Brown’s class to visit Boston 
Library for the afternoon. Whilst there, the children will take a tour of the library, create a 
bookmark and get the chance to explore the books. They will also get the chance to take part 
in a storytelling session.  

We will be walking to the library from school. We will leave school at 1.15pm and will return 
to school for 3.15pm. There is the chance we may be slightly later back than 3.15pm, 
depending on how quickly we walk! If we are late back, the children will be dismissed from 
the usual gate once we have returned to school. There is no cost for the trip.  

All children must wear their school uniform for the trip including a school top/ jumper/ 
cardigan or fleece. Please ensure they are wearing sensible shoes for the walk and have a 
coat with them if the weather requires it.   

Keep an eye out for photographs of our visit on the school website! 

Thank you, 

C.Brown 

Mrs Brown 


